
 

 

 

 

The Institute of Physics of the Polish Academy of Sciences launched the Welcome Centre in June 

2021. The action is implemented as part of the "Welcome to Poland" project of the National Agency 

for Academic Exchange. 

The purpose of establishing the Welcome Centre was to provide assistance to foreign doctoral 

students and employees of the Institute of Physics in living matters, especially at the beginning of 

their stay in Poland. Scientists coming from abroad, at the beginning of their stay, encounter many 

problems that cannot always be helped by their research supervisors. In the Welcome Centre, 

foreigners can get help in finding long-term and short-term accommodation, obtaining a temporary 

residence permit in Poland, finding a school or kindergarten for children, assistance in registering and 

obtaining a PESEL number and providing all necessary other information regarding life in Poland. An 

employee of the Welcome Centre, Anna Senchenko, is a person who helps in solving the above-

mentioned problems and thanks to this, scientists can focus on scientific work from the first days of 

their arrival. 

Ms Anna Senchenko is waiting for foreign PhD students and employees in need of help at the 

Institute of Physics of the Polish Academy of Sciences, al. Lotników 32/46, building II, room 6, from 

Monday to Friday from 8:00 to 16:00. 

 

Tel: +48 22 116 21 08 

e-mail: welcomecentre@ifpan.edu.pl 

Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Welcome-Centre-IF-PAN-101534515585104 
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